ADDENDUM - December 14, 2023

CAMPUS and SCHOOL REOPENING PLAN:

ESSER III Safe Return to In-Person Instruction Plan

Thermalito Union Elementary School District




ADDENDUM - December 14, 2023

On October 2, 2023 the California Department of Public Health shared an update for all schools
in California. TUESD will act in accordance with the required changes noted in the updated

Public Health Guidance for K—12 Schools and Child Care Settings to Support Safe In-Person
Services and Mitigate the Spread of Communicable Diseases, 2023-2024 School Year.




